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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
14t Sunday in Ordinary Time
6 July 2025

1. The next meeting of the St. Ignatius Chapel senior group, established
for parishioners aged 60 or above, will be held on July 9 (this
Wednesday) from 2:30 PM to 4:00 PM in the Faber Room on the first
floor of St. Ignatius Chapel. Registration can be done at the Chapel
Office.

2. To celebrate the Jubilee Year, the diocese will hold the "Pilgrimage of
Hope: Journey of the Holy Relics," allowing parishioners to encounter
the relics of 120 saints, which aims to inspire them to emulate the
virtues of the saints and deepen their relationship with God. The event
will take place from July 1 to 13 at Raimondi College and the Caritas
Community Hall on Caine Road, featuring talks on the relics by Bishop
Joseph Ha and representatives from various religious orders sharing
stories about the saints. Parishioners interested in participating are
encouraged to register online in advance; details can be found on the
poster outside the chapel.

3. The church expresses gratitude to the congregation for donating an
"assistance vehicle" to transport brothers and sisters in need between
the school main entrance and the chapel, allowing them to participate
in liturgical services and activities. The chapel is currently recruiting
volunteers to provide the transportation service. If you are interested
in participating in this service, please inquire at the Chapel Office.

4. The aforesaid transportation service is currently under testing. A formal
announcement will be made before it officially begins operation.

The above announcements have been posted at the chapel entrances
and uploaded to the chapel's website. For inquiries, please visit the
Chapel Office or call 2359 4407. God Bless!



